
ELGIN AVE. SCHOOL NEWS 
21 

 

 

 

Elgin Ave. 
School News 

 

Follow us on Twitter: @ElginEagles 

April 2017 
 

   

HIGHLIGHTS OF MARCH  

 
 

   

Staff v.s. Student basketball game…. 

On Thursday, March 9th, several staff members played a fun, yet competitive 
basketball game against the boys’ and girls’ school teams. The two teams 
were neck and neck during the first three quarters of the game but then with 
some quick feet and fast passing the staff pulled ahead to win the game.  

 

Poetry! 

Throughout this newsletter you will see poems written by the 

grade 3 and 4 class. We have had fun trying different types of 

poetry and writing about ourselves, our family and friends, our 

pets and our favourite things! 

 

 



ELGIN AVE. SCHOOL NEWS | Issue #2  2 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

Grade 8 Designing 

 
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Pizza and Pita Orders 

Pizza: April 4,11,18,25 

Pita: April 6,13,20,27 
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
April 11: Skills Canada presentation for all Grade 8s 
April 14: Good Friday (no school) 
April 17: Holiday 
April 27: 6,7,8 Dance 
April 28: PD day (no school) 
 
 
 
 

Students have been 
designing and building 
hydraulic and 
pneumatic devices. 
They also used levers, 
pulleys and ramps to 
make Goldberg 
devices. 
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Character trait for April 

Integrity 

 

 

                                                       
We are working on 

being honest and true 
to ourselves 

 

Upcoming Spirit Days for 
April  

 

Congratulations to our 
students who demonstrated 
RESPECT!!  
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ME to WE Club   Throughout March, the Me to We club focused on the importance of financial 

literacy and we ran another fundraising campaign. We Create Change encouraged everyone to bring in 

whatever spare coins they had. Each class got a special jar and their totals were added up throughout the month. 

In the last week, right before March break, totals were added up every day to see which class would win the 

grand prize – a pop and chip party. Although it was a close race, Mrs. Hickey’s class came in first by raising 

$112! They were followed by Mrs. Butler’s class with $92.95 and Ms. Ashenden’s class who raised $82.13. All 

classes put in a great effort and deserve a huge round of applause.  

As a school, our spare changed added up to over $450! The Me to We club would like to thank everybody for 

contributing to our campaign and helping us move towards our goal of funding a classroom in Sierra Leone. 

We’re not done yet, so stay tuned for information on our next fundraiser. Together, we create change!   

Madame Truman 

 


